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Lucy Wyn-Griffiths

From: Don Armour
Sent: Tuesday, October 27, 2020 7:57 PM
To: corporate
Subject: White Gold Underground Utility Lines

 
Dear Mayor and Council 
 
I am writing to express my concerns on the costs, process and transparency of the White Gold 
Underground Utility Project. 
 
1) We were all wondering what happened after the deadline for residents approving this project 
or not. We received nothing indicating whether it was a go or not or what percentage voted in 
favour. It was only through word of mouth that we just found out. 
2) We believe the extension of the deadline for residents approving the project should not have 
been allowed. We would like to be given the numbers after the original deadline. It seems 
pretty obvious that 50% had not been reached at that point. The reason I was given for the 
extension was that some people were on holidays or lived out of country and did not receive the 
info in time. There was plenty of time for submission They do not extend elections because of 
these reasons. Our Provincial Election had way less lead time then this. 
3) The price for the project is way too high for a lot of the original long term homeowners who 
are living on fixed incomes. 
 
Sincerely 
Don Armour and Barbara Instance - 7426 Ambassador Cres, Whistler, BC, V8E 0E4. -  
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